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Supply Chain Issues
Supply chain issues are still affecting our meal services off and on.  This leads to substitutions 
on the menus.  Manufacturing companies are still short staffed, as well as transportation 
teams.  

Health Department
The Minnesota Health Department has completed round one of their 2 per year inspections in 
all of our kitchens.  No issues were brought forth.  Good reviews at all of the schools reinforces 
that our program, employees, and managers are putting food safety as a top priority.   

New Employee
Stacy Bergstedt started as the Food Service Field Supervisor.  She replaces Betsy Sislo.


